
Congratulations ! 

Come celebrate with us as we take a moment to recognize 

the accomplishments of the program since opening our 

doors in March 2015.  We will also acknowledge our        

funders, partners, students and community members who 

have supported/contributed to the program’s success. 

Date: April 7, 2016 
Time: 3 PM—6 PM 

Jennings High School  - Room A207 
8850 Cozens Ave, St. Louis MO 63136 

RSVP: Garwood_s@wustl.edu or Samuel_c@wustl.edu 
314-653-8141 

 

Come by and see what we’ve been up to 


